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To: City of Hardin Residents and Surrounding Areas 

 

RE: ROAD CLOSURE / CULVERT REPLACEMENT 
 

For the week of May 19th – 23rd 2025 the City of Hardin will be closing approximately 150 feet of Mitchell Avenue. 
Starting from 10th Street and extending to the north.  

LOCAL TRAFFIC: Alternate route will run east and west on 10th street and run north and south on Crawford Avenue. 
DETOUR: Will Start at 10th Street and Mitchell Avenue. Crawford Avenue and Mitchell Avenue. 

TRUCK TRAFFIC: Alternate route will run east and west on 3rd Street and north and south on Center Avenue. 
DETOUR: Will start at 3rd Street and Mitchell Avenue. 14th Street and Crawford Avenue. 

ALL LOCAL BUSINESSES WILL BE ACCESSABLE DURING THE ENTIRE PROJECT 
 

If you have any questions, please call City Offices at 406-665-9260 Ext. 118 
Thank you, City of Hardin Public Works Director 
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